Contractor Parking

Notice to all Residents

Please ask contractors and visitors to your residence to park in your driveway if at all possible.
It is a violation of Town Ordinance to park in the street or right-of-way unless the vehicle's
operator is actively servicing your property. If you are having a gathering at your residence,
please contact the police department, in advance, and obtain a temporary parking permit for
vehicles to park in the street, not blocking driveways, mailboxes, fire hydrants, etc.


https://www.jupiterinletcolony.org/home-page/page/contractor-parking

